[bookmark: _GoBack][Supporting Organization]

[Date]

Christine Martin, Interim CEO
Cal eConnect, Inc.
1900 Powell Street, Suite 800
Emeryville, California 94608

RE:  Cal eConnect Interface and Interoperability Memorandum of Understanding and Orderable Kit

Dear Ms. Martin, 

As a [medical society/regional extension center/healthcare purchaser/etc.], I would like to express my [or my organization’s] strong support for the Cal eConnect Interface and Interoperability Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) and Orderable Kit (OK).

This project fills a critical role in reducing the complexity of interoperability of health information systems, and allows any purchaser to be connected to critical trading partners for the improvement of care coordination. The added transparency provides the opportunity to leverage current interface and interoperability features and as a result, significantly reduces the complexity for the average purchase of health information technology solutions. 

I [or my organization] commit(s) to working with [medical groups/physician practices/HIEs/healthcare purchasers/health plans/ EHR vendors/etc.] to recommend that purchasers buy from vendors based on their commitment to the Orderable Kit.


Sincerely,



[Name]
[Title]

Please send the letter of support to:
Cal eConnect, Inc.
1900 Powell Street, Suite 800
Emeryville, California 94608
slim@caleconnect.org
